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            Due to administrative reasons the interview for the post of Director, CSSRI, 
Karnal, scheduled for 30.07.2016 (Saturday) stands postponed for the time being. 

The new date will be communicated later on.  

 
 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

 


